Avd. A. Lorenzo Carbonell, 18, Escl.2, 4ºD Alicante 03007 (Spain)
13th August 2011.

Dear Mrs. Mayor,

It was an honour to be received by you and your staff at the Town Hall on July 25th 2011.

Thank you for kindly explaining your role, as wel as the function of the Council and showing us arround the Town Hall.

As you know, we have been received so warmly these 25 year in the Wirral every July for our English language programm homestay.

There has been an interest on the part of my students to have a T-shirt that says "I love the Wirral" that also would feature the Coat or arms. I would like to ask permission to use the Coat of Arms for this purpose. If my request is accepted, we would print T-Shirts for our next visit.

Once again, our sincere thanks.

Emiliano Blasco.

Coordinator of the Programm